
NEWSLETTER 17th March 2023 

 
Wishing all our Mums a very Happy Mother’s Day 



MERSEYSIDE CHAMPIONS 
 

After our fantastic Year 3 Gymnastics Team winning the Halton School Key 
Steps Gymnastics Competition earlier this term, they were then selected to 
represent Halton at the Merseyside Games Final at Wirral Gymnastics Club 
earlier this week.   

We are extremely proud to announce that our team were overall winners in the 
‘floor routine’ section, their routine to the ’Pink Panther’ music wowed the judg-
es! They received a gold medal each and another trophy for our school.  Well 
done to Elise, Alfie, Heidi, Scarlett and Harley.  

Also, a huge thank you to Tilly, from Sts. Peter and Paul High School, who has 
been coming into school to coach the children. 

Photographs below show the team at the competition with Tilly and receiving 
their medals in school from Mrs Dickinson.    

  



Please come along and join us in school for a cup of tea and a  
biscuit and take part in a short Bite-size session.  
 
9.15am - 10.15am on Wednesday 29th March 2023. 
 
If wish to attend please phone the school office (0151 424 
7794) to confirm by Friday 24th March. 



Please have a go at this half term’s KS2  

Marvin and Milo activity 

Send your photographs to sec.stjohnfisher@haltonlearning.net 

by Wednesday 29th March and you will receive a certificate! 

   



This week our class  

winners are  

Year 5.              

Well done to them.  
 

 Our pupil competition  

winner this week  

is Ethan S from Year 5.      

Our Phonics star pupil is  

Kieran from Year 2. 

                               



Awards—Congratulations to the following children 

SMILE AWARDS 

SUPERSTAR AWARDS  

DOJO AWARDS  



Please see the link for this half-term's Wednesday Word Booklet below.  

 

 

https://www.paperturn-view.com/uk/wednesday-word/god-s-love?pid=MTA101634&v=86.9  

 

15th March 2023 

 

Can we remind all parents that water  
bottles must be filled with water only and 
NOT juice. 
 
Also, on the days when the children have 
PE they must wear a suitable track suit 
and trainers in order to take part safely 
and comfortably in their PE lessons—it is 
NOT an own clothes day.  

• Monday 20th March, in the afternoon the reception 
parents are invited to a Mothers Day celebration in 
the Forest school. 

 

• Wednesday 22nd March — Choir singing at  

      The Brindley. 

      Year 5 Dress Rehearsal for Romeo and Juliet. 

 

• Thursday 23rd March—Year 5 Norton Priory visit for 
Romeo and Juliet. 

 

• Wednesday 29th March — Easter Bingo. 

https://www.paperturn-view.com/uk/wednesday-word/god-s-love?pid=MTA101634&v=86.9

